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Coughlin Ann

From: Wendy Gehring <tawnyleo47@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 4:55 PM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: YES on HB 2927 and NO on SB 825

The Constitution has given state legislatures the power to decide how electoral votes will be cast and I want Oregon’s 

legislators to do their jobs and pass NPV cleanly. 

 

I feel very strongly that this is the right thing for Oregon and America.  One person - one vote and every vote counts.  

The President, who represents all the people should be elected by the majority of the people, not by an archaic system.  

Are we a country or a group of independent states?   

 

Clearly, as a country, our leader should be elected by the PEOPLE, not by states weighted unequally through the 

electoral college.  This is a very simple, bipartisan issue.  It is time for Oregon to join the NPVIC! 


